
 
 

Abaris Training Resources, Inc. | 5401 Longley Lane, Suite 49, Reno, NV USA 89511| +1 (775) 827-6568 
www.abaris.com | Training@abaris.com 

 

30 June 2023 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
It has come to our attention that other individuals and entities are approaching our customers with 
proposals to provide composite training services at customer facilities.  They may be claiming that they 
are representatives of Abaris, former employees, or doing business under another name.  
 
We have discovered that these individuals have stolen Abaris’ intellectual property (IP) such as course 
descriptions, slide presentations, illustrations, and general training materials, and that they may be 
republishing these under their own banner in violation of federal law (18 U.S.C. § 1832). Our course 
descriptions are published on our website at: https://portal.abaris.com/courses?filter=R.  
 
All of this is under investigation by the authorities, and we are notifying you to keep your eyes out for 
these criminal aspirants, as we do not want to see your business or organization affected by this scam. 
We encourage you to contact us if you are approached by any of these people. True representatives of 
Abaris will have an abaris.com domain email address and use the published phone numbers found on our 
website and in the signature blocks below.  
 
Feel free to contact us if you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice.  
 
Sincerely, 
Louis C. Dorworth 
Division Manager 
Abaris Direct Services 
+1 (971) 261-2053  
lou@abaris.com 
www.abaris.com 
 
Michelle Dziedzic 
President 
Abaris Training Resources, Inc. 
+1 (775) 827 6568 
michelle@abaris.com 
www.abaris.com 
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